
Band Boosters Meeting Agenda April 13th 2021 

I. Call to order at 7pm 
II. Officer elections 

A. The following individuals were unanimously elected to the following positions: 

• President:  Amanda Reed 
• Vice President:  Jane Brown – parent of a current freshman 
• Communications Manager:  Kate Petronella- parent of a current 

sophomore 
• Treasurer:  Christine Foulke – current treasurer, parent of a current 

sophomore 
• Asst. Treasurer:  Noelle Fox – parent of a rising Freshman. 

Development Manager:  Rebecca (Becky) McClung - parent of a 
current sophomore 

• Travel Manager:  Brian Scheltz- parent of a current sophomore 
• Past President:  Wanda Berk- parent of a current junior 

B. Amanda mentioned that a sign up form will be available for people to 
indicate interest in committee positions for 2021/2022. 

III. Committee Reports 
A. Fundraising (Wal) popcorn sales were a great success, flower sale is in 

progress.  Rising freshmen have been invited to participate as well( $9,000 
sold to date), orders continue through April 19th.  Pick up will be outside of 
band room on April 29th.  Looking for a venue and date for the next dine 
around.  There was a motion to move the car wash to August.  It passed 
unanimously.  

 
B. Sr. banquet & activities (Tina)- Presentation of awards will occur for the 

Dinner/Senior Serenade on Tuesday, April 27th, at the Amelita Mirolo Barn, 
event will be live streamed for students that want to watch it.  
Skit/Karaoke/Activity Night will take place on Friday, April 30th at the 
Whetstone Shelter house. 
 

IV. New business-  
Christine Foulke asked that it be noted that Beth Ryan and Patty Spangler 
need to be removed from the bank accounts and current officers Amanda 
Reed (president), Jane Brown (Vice President) and  Noelle Fox (Asst. 
Treasurer) need to be added to the account.  There was discussion on the 
multiple accounts that the band has (ie savings accounts and CD’s).
Christine requested that the band investigate and potentially consolidate.  A 
motion was made that this be reviewed by the executive board with 



consideration from the uniform committee.  The motion was amended to 
include a review the CDs that are maturing and provide a recommendation.  
Amended motion passed unanimously.  

 
 

V. Director’s Report 
Band will not perform live at commencement but will record so that band 
music will be heard at the event.  Mr Fessler talked about logistics of cleaning 
the current band room and the move.  There was discussion of packing the 
uniforms on May 28th and moving to Hastings for storage. Rehearsals for 4th 
of July will be at Hastings. Parade will occur on the 4th.  Uniform fittings could 
then also occur at Hastings.   
 
 
A motion was made to have the band purchase a tree in memorial to the 
father of a 6th and 8th grade student. Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Eric Barga extended his gratitude for serving as student teacher.   
 
Camp Swoneky is not available to rent this summer, so band camp will occur 
locally from August 2 -6.  There was discussion of how this will impact the fee 
structure.  The junior class has been notified and is already brainstorming 
about local activities to supplement the daily activities.   
 
There was discussion about naming rights for the band room, it was 
mentioned money would likely go to the school and not the band.   
 
 

VI. Next meeting May 11th.  Meeting adjourned at 7:59. Motion to adjourn passed 
unanimously. 


